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Traffic Advisory  
November 4, 2014 
 
US-69 lanes closed for resurfacing, median cable barrier projects 

Expect intermittent lane closures on north and southbound US-69 from one mile north of 
Stringtown to Chockie Mountain Road in Atoka County for a resurfacing project.   

Anticipated completion date of this rebuilding project is Winter 2015, weather permitting.  

During this time, crews will also add a median cable barrier to this section of US-69. 

Drivers should expect delays and plan for extra travel time.  
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